
St. Edward's School Summer Fayre & Classic 
Car Display 2017 
 

Can you help please? 
 
As many of you are aware this years Summer Fayre is approaching. Saturday 
June 24th to be precise and we are looking for parents, carers and staff to 
support it. 
 
We are looking for our biggest and most successful fayre this year and would 
love to see a great support from everyone associated with St. Edward's School. 
As we are only a small group in the school association we will be looking for 
volunteers to help out on the day too. With moving and setting up, breaking 
down, car parking duties, and general assistance. Also we will be looking for 
teaching staff to take their place in the stocks, don't let the students down!! 
 
Please remember to put the dates in your diaries and share our Facebook 
events page. St. Edward's School Summer Fayre & Classic Car Display 2017 
 
Please contact schoolassoc@st-edwards.poole.sch.uk if you can help. 
 
Thank you 
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